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Dear Friends and Supporters:                                            

 Thank you for your monthly support, love 

and prayers for this ministry. 

 The love of Jesus extends so far beyond us. Pictured 

at right is the Reuben, Nina and Nehemiah Buford family 

who worship at Life Church. Nina Kennedy was in our Sun-

day School years ago and learned how much Jesus loves 

her; today she is married to Reuben and raising their son.  

Another joy of “grandparenting”.Below is us meeting Jona-

than Jr. 10 years ago January 2014. 

 
Prayer for Holly Family and Global Gates missionaries: 

Bobby & Holly Shirley, 
NABM Church Planters New York 

City and working with Hell’s 

Kitchen. Pictured here with mis-

sion team at Christmas 

Daniel, Julia, Emma, Lola and Huey Owens, 
Global Gates missionaries on a mission trip to Bangla-

desh. Huey, their son, has shared the story of Zaccheus 

with groups several times on this his first trip to Bangla-

desh. Amazing mission training for he and his sister. 

Hope to have Daniel share at one of our Saturday cor-

porate prayer meetings upon their return. 

Jonathan Jr.  Checking out 

Mama Cheryl’s cream cheese 

bars for his 10th Birthday! 


